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Thank you all for your consideration of this Bill. This Bill will have a positive effect on 

the consumer, local dealer and local families that enjoy the river for all it has to offer. I 

understand the desire to protect, share and maintain the great gift that God has given 

us in the beautiful natural resources He has created and I think we can correctly 

manage those resources without swinging the pendulum too far from one side to the 

other. Please support the balance this Bill brings to the use, care and maintenance of 

this amazing stretch of the river. I am hoping you all will see that with a balanced 

approach we can all benefit.  


